
City Residence
Liverpool Central North

Construction Update



Following the plot clearance in November, the construction team have been 
working hard (including on Boxing Day) to dig down to foundation levels of all 
houses.

Since the short Christmas & New Year break, we are delighted with the speed of 
progress, and all houses have had piling completed, foundations installed and 
some houses have even got the first course of brickwork now in place. 

Therefore, the build is currently running to schedule.

Regular updates will be sent out at each stage of construction from 
foundations through to completion of the building.

If you need any further information in the mean time, please feel free to call us at 
the following offices:

 London: +44(0)20 3176 6720  Liverpool:+44(0)151 958 1254
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